

Elton Primary School & Nursery

School Lane Elton Chester CH2 4LT

Telephone: 01244 667750

Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk **Website:** www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk

Headteacher - Mr Kevin Manning

17th July 2025

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

Due to a high number of requests for additional spaces at the leavers event, we are pleased to confirm that each Y6 child may now bring up to 4 guests- but no more due to seating and availability of PTFA funds.

We apologise for the late change, but we hope this will help make the event more enjoyable for everyone involved.

Please note that guests must be aged 16 or over – unfortunately there can not be any exceptions to this.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Yours Sincerely

Elton PTFA













